
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

      Spring 2020 Issue 

Willowood Homeowners Association 

NEWSLETTER 

• With all of the kids off school 

and the increase of neighbors at 

home and outside, please make 

sure to stay alert and under 25 

MPH when driving on our and 

neighboring streets! 

• Please ensure all trash and 

recycling is put out and retrieved 

in a timely manner, no sooner 

than the evening before and 

morning after the assigned pick-

up day. When storing your 

receptacles between pick-ups, 

please ensure they are kept 

inside your garage or on the side 

of your house that cannot be 

seen from the street 

REMINDERS 

• We are currently getting quotes 

for landscaping to be completed 

on the front entrance island at 

Walton and Sugar Pine. We hope 

to have the plants and flowers 

completed this spring, according 

to a design previously created by 

the landscaper. 

• Willowood resident Jeremy 

Plenzler recently attended the 

City of Rochester Hills Traffic 

Planning Committee to address 

the increase in traffic and speed 

we have seen on our streets 

(prior to the current pandemic). 

Unfortunately, the city was not 

able to offer any solutions to 

remedy this on their end but 

recommended continuing to 

remind our residents and 

neighbors in nearby subdivisions 

to slow down. If you know 

someone who drives through 

Willowood, please feel free to 

pass the reminder on! 

 

UPDATES 

• Welcome to new Willowood 

HOA Board members Troy 

Stevenson, Treasurer, Evie 

Charboneau, VP, and Erica 

Douglas, Secretary! If you are 

interested in joining the Board, 

please let any Board member 

know. 

• If you have not yet paid your 

annual HOA dues or have 

questions about them, please 

reach out to Board Treasurer 

Troy Stevenson at 

Troy.Stevenson77@gmail.com 

ANNOUNCEMENTS 

Summer Progressive – Saturday, August 15, 2020 

Winter Holiday Progressive – Saturday, December 5, 2020 

KEY DATES 

If you have questions, content, or feedback for the newsletter, please reach out to Erica Douglas at 

Erica.J.Douglas@gmail.com 


